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I strongly oppose SB210, which wants the standard of voting to be in person. Oregon 

has used mail-in voting for many years with very little proof of deception by this 

method. I believe the current administration wants to suppress voters by making this 

the standard. I have often looked at newsreels of people standing in lines for hours in 

order to vote in person and thought, " Thank goodness that we in Oregon do jot have 

to do this!" Imagine the elderly having to endure this. Imagine working parents having 

to find the time to waste their time and energy and money to do this. Please leave our 

way of voting alone! 
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